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 When? August 9
th

, 2013 

 Where? On the basketball court at                               

East Hills /Meadowbrook 

 What time? 11:00am – 2:00pm 

 What: A celebration with food, games, music, water 

slides, exhibits, and prizes throughout the day! 

 Who: All residents from East Hills, Meadowbrook, and 

Maywood 

 Cost: Free! 

 For More Information: Call Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 

230   

For the past six years, this event has been a huge success and we 

look forward to another successful year for the children! 

 

 

Get the Facts: About   

The Summer Bash! 

What is the Grandparent Scam?  

-It begins with an urgent phone 

call to an unsuspecting senior 

citizen. The caller may claim to 

be the victim’s grandchild, or 

claim to be a police officer. 

They may say something like: 

“Your grandchild is hurt, in jail, 

or otherwise in trouble, and 

needs money immediately. 

Please don’t tell any family 

members. Please send funds 

through a money order or other 

wire service.” Later, the victim 

discovers that their grandchild 

was never in trouble. Instead, 

their money has been wired to a 

thief and may never be seen 

again.  

 

What else should I know about 

this? 

-Some scammers will mention 

specific details- like the names 

of the grandchild’s actual 

relatives or friends- to make 

their story more believable.  

-The scammer may try to 

prevent you from checking out 

their story. They might insist, 

“Don’t tell Mom,” or, “You must 

act immediately.” 

 

How can I protect myself? 

- Being aware that this scam 

exists is the most effective 

defense. 

-If you receive an emergency 

call asking for money, always 

check with a family member to 

find out whether your loved one 

really needs help. 

-Take the time now to talk with 

family and friends about this. 

Consider creating a code word 

or phrase- one only family 

would know- to be sure you 

know who is calling.  

-Educate your friends and 

The Summer Bash is a WHA event that celebrates the end 

of summer!  

Thank you for your patience 

and understanding as our 

employees at WHA learn a 

new software program. 

Community Service 

 

Call Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 

230 to discover opportunities 

on site that will work with 

your schedule! 

 

Need help?  

Literacy of Northern NY can 

provide help with: 

-Math, reading, and writing skills 

-Reading recipes 

-Children’s school work 

-Reading street and traffic signs 

-Studying for a Learner’s Permit 

-Reading leases, road maps, 

newspaper ads, and mail 

-Filling out job applications 

-Comparing prices 

-Writing lists and notes 

 

And much, much more!  

 

Call Literacy of Northern NY at 

315-782-4270 for more 

information! Or visit their 

webpage at 

www.proliteracynny.org. 

 

Pictured above is Carl Coombe, of Leray St 

Apartments, and daughters, Christine and 

Cynthia, on vacation in Ushuaia, Argentina 

(the southernmost city in the world). 

http://www.proliteracynny.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Tenant Associations  
 

Eastbrook 

TAC President: John McKnight 

315-771-9097 

 

Midtown Towers 

President: Michelle Holder 

315-955-2175 

 

Skyline Apartments 

President: Carol LaValley 

315-286-8373 

 

Maywood Terrace 

President: Danielle Money 

315-405-4315 

 

LeRay  

TAC President- John McKnight 

315-771-9097 

 
Hilltop Towers 

President: Gary LaRose 

315-402-7666 

 

 

Would you like to receive electronic versions of our newsletter and fliers?  Contact Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 230 to find out how! 

Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/WatertownHousingAuthority and follow us on Twitter: @WatertownWHA 

Occupancy 
 

LeRay & Midtown 

Ellen Burns Ext. 221 

 

East Hills & Meadowbrook 

Christine Wells Ext. 227 

 

Maywood, Hilltop, & Skyline 

Tina Buzzell Ext. 232 

 

Occupancy Supervisor 

Michelle Parks LaBrake Ext. 226 

 

Tenant Relations Coordinator 

Melissa Snyder Ext. 230 

 

Please welcome our newest employee: 

Lease Enforcement 

Vilmarie Rivera Ext. 224 

 

Please  

Do you know of upcoming, exciting events or opportunities in 

the community? Contact Melissa at 782-1251 ext. 230 so we can 

list them in the newsletter to inform other residents! 

August 

9
th

- WHA closed for the 7
th

 Annual Summer Bash at 

Eastbrook!  

10
th

- FREE Beginner Yoga Classes at Flower Memorial 

Library!  These classes are open to ages 16+. Please bring 

your own exercise mat. 9:30am-10:30am 

11
th

- New Hope Baptist Fun Day at Maywood! 6-8pm  

14
th

- Family Fun Night at Flower Memorial Library! These 

fun and interactive programs encourage family 

togetherness through stories and crafts. 6:30pm-7:00pm. 

This week’s theme: Balloons  

23
rd

- WHA will be closed from 12:00pm-4:00pm for an 

employee event.  

28
th

- Family Fun Night at Flower Memorial Library! These 

fun and interactive programs encourage family 

togetherness through stories and crafts. 6:30pm-7:00pm. 

This week’s theme: Monsters 

Reminder: The Farmer’s Market runs from May 29
th

, 2013-October 2
nd

, 

2013.  It is held every Wednesday in front of the State Office Building from 

6:30am-3:00pm. Rain or Shine!!! EBT and SNAP tokens accepted! 

  

As a reminder, comments or 

suggestions can be submitted via 

email to msnyder@whany.org or in 

writing, mailed to: 

Watertown Housing Authority,  

142 Mechanic Street, Watertown, NY 

13601 

 

Opportunities 

 

Events 
& 

Upcoming 

Maintenance 
    Eastbrook                   Maywood                       Midtown 

    Mike Compo                    Mark Mynch                                  Ray Hardy 

    Jay Hatch                                        Kevin Duffany                               Floyd Salter    

Donald Fairbanks       Bill Martin 

                           

      LeRay                                        Hilltop                                      Skyline 

     Chuck Guill                                    Dave Thomson                                 Steve Carlo 

mailto:msnyder@whany.org

